
 
 
 

School-Pass 
 
When does it start? 
The School-Pass will start on the first day of school. If you already have your tag 
from a previous year, stop by the school office to confirm it will still work in the 
system.  The program is only intended for parents who pick-up their students on 
a daily basis. If you are picking up your student and don’t participate in the 
School-Pass program, you will need to park your car and come into the building. 

 

When can I pick up my School-Pass tag and login information? 
Staff will be available during our welcome nights and you will be able to pick up 
your School-Pass tag and login information.  We will also be able available to 
answer any questions you might have during this time.  If you have not stopped in 
to pick up your School Pass information after the welcome nights, please contact 
the school office more information. 

 
Attached you will also find more information about the School-Pass program as 
well as a traffic flow map. Please make note of where you will enter and exit the 
school property. For more information, please visit our school website 
(www.athlosbrooklynpark.org) and click on the Parent Resources link under 
Parents in the main navigation. 

http://www.athlosbrooklynpark.org/


  
Product FAQ 

 

Why do schools use the School-Pass™ system? 
 

The School-Pass™ system, specifically designed for PK-12 schools, 
increases campus security, student safety, reduces parent wait 
time, and improves the school's overall dismissal operations, 
including daily parent pickup changes. 

 
How does the system work during afternoon parent pick-up? 

 
When you arrive on the school campus for afternoon parent pick-
up, the School-Pass™ system reads your registered School-Pass tag. 
If the tag is verified in School-Pass™, teachers (accessing the system 
inside the classroom) are notified that you have arrived and 
schedules the dismissal of your child based on your ETA in the 
pickup area. Your tag is read once more by an exit reader as you 
leave the pickup area. 

 
How secure will School-Pass™ data be? 

 
The School-Pass™ server and data are installed locally at the school 
(behind the school’s firewall). Access to the website is granted via 
username/password credentials only. No parent or student data is 
stored on your tag(s). 

 
Who do I contact with specific questions? 

 
Please feel free to contact the school with any questions regarding 
the new system. 
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